
SC 236                                                                                                                   Attachment 236-6 

Meeting Report – Rural Affairs 

February 2013 

Tuesday, February 5, 2013 

10:00-11:00am 

 

Attending: 

Jeannette Altman, Chair 

Kirsten Bey 

Travis Brinzow 

Adam Kane 

Brad Krick 

Ashley Munro 

 

Excused: 

Sara Battiest, Richard Machida, Evelyn Pensgard, Benjamin Tucker 

 

New members were introduced to existing members. January meeting 

minutes approved without edits. The discussion continued regarding 

concerns of rural staff. One matter is that Distance Education is now 

under UAF and not CRCD; there are concerns for a future without the 

advocating body of CRCD. 

 

Plans are being made for an informal gathering for Rural Affairs the night 

before the Feb 19
th

 orientation. This is voluntary and would be a nice time 

to meet each other before the big meeting. Assistance will be given as 

needed to our out of town visitors. 

 

General Staff Council questions were brought up; advice given by other 

members. Orientation was also recommended as a good venue for 

questions of that type. 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 5, 10:00 am 

 

 

 


